
 
 

 

 
Latest News 

Visit to Alcester Fire by Japanese Students 

Firefighter Paul Blower from Alcester and his wife act as Home Stay hosts in 

connection with Godiva Language School. Paul provides a place for the students to 

stay with a family while they stay in the area learning English. 

In July, Paul had the teacher that accompanies the students stay at their home and 

kindly arranged for the students to visit Alcester Fire Station for the day. As you can 

see from the photos, a great time was had by all the students. As a way of saying 

thank you, Godiva Language School very kindly donated £25 to the Firefighters 

Charity. 

Thank you to crews for making this experience possible. Scroll down to see some 

wonderfulphotographs. 

 

 



 
 

 


